
Pat Becchetti 
 

I am sharing only part of the information that was supplied by the Water Legacy because I assume
that many copies of their "talking points" will be sent to you. I just want to express my strongly held
conviction that Minnesota needs to protect our water carefully and not cater to businesses who are
making money on natural resources that belong to ALL of us, including the animals and plants that
require clean water to survive.


